Dear Parents/Guardians, 

On Wednesday, March 30, 2022 there will be an information meeting for the Punjabi Language Program. In the Provincial K-12 Education Plan, students are required to study a second language from Grade 5 through 8 – four consecutive years.

Surrey offers two second language programs in six elementary schools and four secondary schools – French and Punjabi. Strawberry Hill Elementary is one of the schools that offer both the French and Punjabi Language Programs starting in Grade 5. The Punjabi program is only offered if we have sufficient enrolment.  

We invite you to attend a virtual parent information meeting on Teams.  Parents of Grade 4 students interested in their child enrolling in this program or any parent that would like to receive information about this program should attend.

Please find the link for the Punjabi Language Program Parent Information Meeting below:
 
The virtual meeting on Teams will be on:
Wednesday, March 30, 2022
6-7pm
Teams LINK



